## The Ambassador



Zagreb, 1 June 2021

Mr. Mayor,

I have the particular pleasure of warmly congratulating you on your election as Mayor of the City of Zagreb and to wish you every success in your mission.

Your election at the head of the City of Zagreb shows the confidence that your fellow citizens have placed in you to lead your city and also constitutes the recognition of your expertise and your leadership that you have been able to capitalize thanks to your rich professional career.

Looking forward to meeting you and thus having an exchange of views with you on the ways and means of developing and promoting decentralized cooperation that could result in the realization of concrete actions between your city and one of your Algerian counterparts, please accept, Mr. Mayor, the assurances of my highest consideration.

The Ambassador,

Mokhtar/Amine KHELIF

Mr. Tomislav Tomašević Mayor of the City of Zagreb